Advanced Reactor Corporation—

May 28, 1996

Roger M. Kenneally
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555
Subject: Withdrawa of ARC's Request for Withholding of Proprietary Document;
10CFR2.79. (a)(4)

Reference: My letter to y. u dated April 29, 1996, entitled, “Request for Withholding
of Proprietary Document; 10CFR2.790(a) (4)”

Dear Mr. Kenneally:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw ARC'’s request for withholding of the following
information as proprietary and confidential.

(1) “Design-by-Rule for Cable Tray and Conduit Systems,” January 1996
(2) “Project on Equipment Seismic Qualification,” January 1996

This information is being resubmitted to NRC without the markings, “PROPRIETARY
AND CONFIDENTIAL.”

If you have any questions relating to this action, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(415) 855-8771. Technical aspects of the information should be addressed to Robert
Kassawara at (415) 855-2775.

Yours sincerely,

‘3 L .M— .
Joseph Sartucci
Deputy Executive Director

¢ Robert Kassawara
Susan Gray
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